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Final Grant P-2345 Report 

 

Sedona Red Rocks Rotary has received the grant money from the district and we have added our funds 

to purchase 13 infant/child car seats to improve the safety and wellbeing of the youth of our area. We 

have affixed Rotary stickers on the seats in hopes of spreading the good work Rotary does and the 

Sedona Fire District will hand them out to families in need pursuant to their policies and practices. 

Sedona Fire utilizes trained and certified car seat technicians.  

At this time the grant is closed out on our end unless there are any further questions or actions needed 

by our club.  

 

Yours in Rotary, 

Kris Kazian 

847.778.0411 


